
 

 

Request for Clarification No. 2 and Response RE: Request for Expressions of Interest for 

Anguilla EMIS and E-Learning Platform – Procurement # 2022/01/MSDE/01 

 

 

 

Dear All,  

 

Please see below Request for Clarification 2 and Response RE: Request for Expressions of 

Interest for Anguilla EMIS and E-Learning Platform – Procurement # 2022/01/MSDE/01. Note 

this email is being forwarded on behalf of the MSDE Procurement Committee.   

 

Please let me know if i have to submit the electronic file on a flash drive or if I can submit the 

file via email, and if so please provide proffered email address. 

 

Response: The demo should be submitted on a Flash drive along with the other documents. 
 

 

Kind regards,  
 

SLBrowne 
Mrs. Solange Lloyd Browne 
Deputy Chief Procurement Officer 
Procurement Unit 
Ministry of Finance  
Government of Anguilla 
P. O. Box 60, The Valley  
Anguilla  AI-2640  B.W.I.  
Tel: (264) 497-2547 Ext 1313 
Website: Procurement.gov.ai 
 
 
 


